SNERGY ARSOOUTION |

October 29, 2010

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.0.Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

SUBJECT: Proceeding Number EB-2010-0229
Dear Ms. Wall,

I am writing with respect to the above-noted proceeding to inform you that the Canadian
Wind Energy Association (CanWEA) has directly participated in development of the
submissions put forward by the Association of Power Producers of Ontario (APPrO) and
that CanWEA supports the position expressed in APPrQ’s final submission in all major
respects.

| trust that the collaborative approach led by APPrO in this matter has served the interests
of the Board and the proceeding.

Sincerely,

Robert Hornung
President
Canadian Wind Energy Association

Cc: Jake Brooks, Executive Director, APPrO
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